
From: gmayusa@gmail.com
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Coal Ash
Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:44:38 PM

Dear Sir,
 
A recent article in the Chicago Tribune has brought the subject of toxic coal ash to light.  It my
understanding that the rules for the Coal Ash Pollution Prevention Act are in the process of being
written and reviewed by the Illinois Pollution Control Board.  Please inform me what action is being
taken to remove and relocate existing toxic coal ash stores from Illinois power plants to high and dry
ground, in lined impoundments and away from our rivers and lakes.
 
Sincerely,
 
Guy May
312 S River Ln
Geneva, IL 60134
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